
Dropping Off & Picking Up Students at Orchard Park… 

 

We anticipate that there will be an increase in the number of parents picking up and 

dropping off their students at Orchard Park. Please read the guidelines below to 

ensure everyone’s safety: 

 

o Any drivers must remain in their cars when dropping off or picking up 

students. 

o We encourage student drop off and pick up away from the school property: 

“Walk a block” initiative 

o The traffic moves in only one direction in the parking lot in the front of the 

school (from south to north). Please do not park on this one way laneway to 

avoid congestion. 

o Please watch your speed and watch for pedestrians.  

o There is assigned parking for staff at Orchard Park. Please do not park in an 

assigned spot.  

o There are visitor parking spots marked near the front door (although the 

school is currently closed to visitors so please consider emailing or phoning 

the school first).  

o Students will be using multiple entry doors to access the school. Please be 

aware of what entry/exit door your child will be using.  

o There is student parking in the north parking lot 

 

 

Please be patient and diligent in the parking lot to ensure everyone’s safety. 

Thank you! 


